
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

18th November 2016 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

CARDINAL CARNIVAL – FRIDAY 25TH NOVEMBER 2016 
 
I am writing to let you know that, unfortunately, we are postponing the ‘Cardinal Carnival’ event, 
which was scheduled for next Friday. Those of you who have bought tickets, will of course receive a 
refund. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
R. Fonseca 

 
Ms R Fonseca 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


